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Summer Term Learning and Fun

Pupils have enjoyed developing their team skills, during a range of outdoor learning
opportunities, including new adventures outside of school:

Holly Lodge

Comets and Galaxy class
had fun during their
recent visit to Holly
Lodge, exploring and
investigating mini-beasts
and lifecycles.

Primary pupils were well prepared, confidently getting into the
coach and communicating so happily with their partner and
friends around them whilst observing the change of scenery
during the journey to West Wittering. Pupils were par'TlcuIarIy amma‘red gomg Through
the Hindhead Tunnel and spotting all the > ~a . :
different animals as we progressed into the
countryside.

Everyone worked together as a team, ensuring [ L
it was a safe, happy and fun day... in the sea, building sandcas’rles

an 'Andy Goldsworthy' stone art sculpture, having a well-deserved picnic and
ice-cream...and then happily

going back to school in
the cool,

comfortable coach.




Comets class camping trip

Comets class worked so well

| fogether as a team, putting up
their tents, then having fun
with the new water play

\\ equipment and their remote

" control cars. They then

1 settled down for the evening

. with a BBQ, movie and hot chocolate.
They woke up bright and early to
continue the fun on Friday with team
games and a well deserved McDonalds lunch!

Sports afternoon

Primary pupil were amazing during the sports
afternoon, working together, taking turns and cheering
each other on. Comets class team leaders
demonstrated the
activities and motivated
their teams so positively. A huge well
done to Primary pupils... we are so

§ proud of your team skills, working

' together and having fun.

'Flight of the Dragonfly’ Performing Arts Project

L LRV VAN We are so proud of all pupils who worked so hard putting
together this
performing arts project
this term half term, and we are so excited that this is
now live o watch on our website within the News and
Events section and also at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rkE-BzSsT6A

A huge thank you to Anne-Marie, from the Combination Dance Company, and Kelly (our
well-being, yoga and movement teacher), for co-ordinating this project.
" yompma  [ollowing our Celebration of Achievements and Year 6 Leavers
UM NMERY .
Wl Assembly today, we hope you all have a relaxing and fun summer
HOBIDAVS) . .
holidays. We wish our Year 6 pupils every success at Secondary
&) school, and we look forward to seeing Clarendon Primary pupils back
on Monday 6™ September.
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